Dear Cllr Bannister 
FORMER AUCTION ROOMS, MARKET STREET, LEDBURY
I wish to voice, in the strongest possible terms, my objection to the plans for 31 flats on the above site.
My home at Harling Court, at the end of the block, will be completely overlooked by these monstrous flats which will blot out any view of the sky due to their height. In my opinion these buildings are far too big for the site and the sheer size of the development will dominate everything around it. For immediate neighbours, like me, the impact will be unbearable. 
I don’t believe that this building has been designed for a beautiful town like Ledbury and the plans don’t resemble anything I have seen of the wonderful architecture in this fabulous town. These flats are too ugly, too high, too big and if I had wanted to live in the Costa del Sol I would have moved there . To discover something like this is planned for Ledbury makes me feel ill. Will there be any privacy for us from the balconies which will look right over neighbouring properties? If not, could we request that this is prioritised? I would ask that the block next to Harling Court be reduced in height, even ground and first floor would be better than what is expected currently. Perhaps the car parking could be moved to this back section of the site and the buildings moved more to the north where car parking is currently located? The plans as they currently stand are a threat to our mental health. 
Has any consideration been given for the trees that will be lost by this building? I would request please that conditions protect the mature trees on the border with Harling Court to protect the peace and tranquillity that the trees and the wildlife in them have brought to the residents living here. I will be buried long before any new trees planted reach maturity. 
I am really worried about the impact of these flats on the environment, not just the wildlife and trees but has any thought been put into solar panels and solar thermal for water heating? The flats will also need really good insulation and window glazing if we are to take climate change seriously – and everyone now believes we should. 
I really hope that Ledbury Town Council stands up for the residents whose lives will be so negatively affected by these flats. Please could you use every avenue possible to convey my dismay and concern about the plans and use your powers to make necessary changes. 
Yours sincerely,
Maria Cholerton
14 Harling Court, Ledbury. 


